Forbes Road High School
159 Red Bird Drive
Waterfall, PA 16689

Ph: 814-685-3866

Fax: 814-685-3159

Dear Parent(s) or Guardians(s):

As a school who receives Title | money, we are required to inform parents/guardians annually of certain aspects of
this program, which are as follows:

Forbes Road School District
159 Red Bird Drive, Waterfall, PA 16689

Forbes Road Elementary School
143 Red Bird Drive

Waterfall, PA 16689

Ph: 814-685-3865

Fax: 814-685-3217

August 30, 2022

e If your child is assigned to or taught for four or more consecutive weeks by a teacher and/or para

professional who does not hold the appropriate state certification. This includes teachers holding a State
Emergency Certification, who are taking the required credits toward their permanent certificate to make

them “Appropriately State Certified” as required by the Every Student Succeeds Act.

e If a professional development plan is currently being implemented with the respective teacher(s)/para(s) and
how the delivery of the educational services to your child will be monitored, in order to ensure a quality

education from the teacher/para assigned to their class.

e Any parent/guardian has the right to request information regarding the professional qualifications of their

child’s teacher(s) and of paraprofessionals who provide instructional services to their children.

Presently your child/children is being taught by an Art instructor who holds a bachelor’s degree in Art, however is not
appropriately state certified. Currently our instructor is enrolled in a collegiate program and is taking the required
credits toward their permanent certificate to make them “Appropriately State Certified” as required by the Every
Student Succeeds Act. In the meantime we will be closely monitoring the delivery of educational services to your

child, in order to ensure a quality education takes place.

If you have any questions and/or concerns about this information please contact me. Thank you for your continued

support of your child/children and their education.

Sincerely,
Clint Heath

Superintendent



